
Avon Township 
Public Accuracy Test & Notice of Election 
 
 
Avon Township residents are hereby notified that the 
upcoming General Election will be held on Tuesday, 
November 3, 2020, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Avon 
Township residents, in both Precinct 1 and Precinct 2, 
vote at the Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens Road, 
Avon (MN).   
 
Avon Township will conduct a Public Accuracy Test of 
the optical scan voting equipment on Monday, October 
26, 2020 at 6:00 PM in the Avon Township Hall, 16881 
Queens Road, Avon, MN. This testing is open to the 
public. 
 
Avon Township Hall is handicap accessible.  
 
Stephen G. Saupe 
Avon Township Clerk 
clerk@avontownship.org  
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